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Security Posting at Cannon Air Force Base 
 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. – Due to recent worldwide events, the 27th Special Operations Wing at Cannon 
Air Force Base held a working group to assess security posture. 
 
To this end, security forces posting across the base, which is determined by assessed risk levels and mission 
requirements, has been amended. 
 
Beginning on Oct. 17, Chavez Housing gate will be manned 24 hours a day, seven days a week until further 
notice. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Capt. Jackie Pienkowski at jaclyn.pienkowski@us.af.mil or 
575-784-4131. 
 

-Air Commandos- 
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